October 10, 2002

Dear Miss Black and Gold Contestants:

I extend to you greetings, from Jeffery Purcell (District  Pageant Coordinator), and myself,  Alexandria E. Fergusnon (District Pageant Contestant Coordinator).

As we rapidly approach the Association of North Carolina Alphamen (ANCA) District Pageant on November 16, 2002 in Winston-Salem, NC, Jeffery and myself congratulate you.  We are excited that you have chosen to become a part of one of the most elite pageants for undergraduate African-American women across the country.  This pageant is a competition of poise, beauty and scholarship, and is held with high esteem by the brothers of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Incorporated.

We at the Beta Iota Chapter take pride in our pageants, being that it is one of our most anticipated events.  This year our chapter is very excited to host the ANCA District Pageant, and we are positive in knowing that with your participation and unyielding cooperation that this event will be a great success as expected.

In past years we’ve conducted our pageants differently than other chapters in the state.  For this reason, you will receive scene descriptions and what you will need for those scenes at a later date.

Upon your receiving this letter please email us with the following information: mailing address, telephone number, email address and chapter contact information.  This will ensure that you receive very valuable information concerning the Miss Black and Gold Pageant.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jeffery Purcell at (336) 995-6711 or by electronic mail at ghstfcejdp@excite.com or Alexandria Ferguson at (704) 788-7040 or by electronic mail at Alexandria_Ferguson@hotmail.com. 

Sincerely Yours,

Alexandria E. Ferguson

Pageant Contestant Coordinator

Cc: Jeffery D. Purcell

2002-03 ANCA Black & Gold Pageant Coordinator

